Following the success of the first BIGGA Delegation which took
10 BIGGA members to Vancouver for the CGSA Conference and
Show earlier this year, courtesy of our friends at Bernhard and
Company Ltd, 10 more BIGGA ambassadors will fly to Orlando,
Florida next February for the GCSAA Conference and Show ...

Will you be flying to

Florida

BERNHARD

in February?

Do you want to benefit from
participating in the GCSAA
Conference and Show?

If so, now is the time to seek
Regional selection. Just forward
details of your career, education and
training and a brief history of your
BIGGA membership. You need to
explain why you should be selected
and how you feel you would benefit
from the trip.

You will need to demonstrate your
ability to represent BIGGA and the
greenkeeping profession in a public
relations role at an International
event.

It is a rare opportunity to mix
business, education and pleasure in
the wonderful surroundings of
Orlando, the Theme Park Capital of
the World. You could be discussing
the latest innovation on a new triple
in the morning, learning of the latest
developments within the industry in
the afternoon and having your
photograph taken with Mickey Mouse
in the evening. A well rounded day by
anyone’s estimation!

Will you be one of the 10 man
Bernhard and Company Ltd BIGGA
delegation?

To give yourself every chance, submit
a personal profile - no more than one
side of A4, and remember this must
be received by your Section
Secretary no later than July 31,
2001.

Good Luck!

Two BIGGA members will be selected
from each Region and if successful
all costs of travel, accommodation
and entrance to the Conference
programme will be met by Bernhard
and Company Ltd.
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